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LECTURE-SEMINAR ON “CHILDREN
WITH SPECIAL NEEDS...DO NOT DELAY!”

To: Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents
Heads, Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools
Heads, Public and Private Special Schools/SPED Centers

1. The Bureau of Elementary Education, Special Education Division,
Department of Education (BEE-SPED, DepED) in coordination with the
Department of Rehabilitation Medicine-Special Education Unit of the University
of the Philippines-Philippine General Hospital will conduct a Lecture-Seminar
on “Children with Special Needs...Do Not Delay” on November 14-16, 2007 at
the Kimberly Hotel, Pedro Gil Street, Manila.

2. Dubbed “Children with Special Needs...Do Not Delay!, the seminar aims
to increase the competency and effectiveness of the special education teachers.
It will tackle multi-disciplinary approaches in handling children with special
needs, particularly in early intervention.

3. Special education, regular teachers and parents are expected to attend
this seminar. It is advised that their participation will be on official time only.

4. A registration fee of Three Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PhP3,500.00)
will be charged each participant to cover snacks, lunch, handouts, honorarium
for speakers, and certificate of participation.

5. For more information, please contact BEE-SPED, DepED Central Office
at tel. no. (02) 631-99-93.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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RAMON C. BACANI
Undersecretary
Officer-in-Charge
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